
Mrs & Mr Saloustis 
4 Flat B Countess Road 
Kentish Town 
London 
NW5 21SIT 
24/02/2010 

To whom it may concern 

Please could you take into consideration the reasons for the application of 
extension to the above property. 
The above two bedroom property has been our family home for nearly 20 
years. We wish to remain here and within the Camden community in which we 
are actively very much part of as a family. Our home due to having two 
children aged nine and eight of opposite gender has become inadequate in 
bedroom space. Moving to a three bedroom property would require moving to 
an outside borough in which we are reluctant to have to do as we have no 
desire to move away from Camden other than for a much needed bedroom. 
They are many positive aspects to why we value living within the Camden 
area and feel that most of these would be lost within a move elsewhere. 
One of my concerns is that I am aware that moving my children outside of the 
borough will not guarantee the immediate entry into a new school. At the ages 
of eight and nine I believe the disruption would not only have a negative effect 
in what I believe to be a key learning stage within school but also be 
detrimental to the balance of our family routine and structure. 
As a mum returning back to work I value the boroughs active support in 
providing facilities & activities for children within the community. 
I also work voluntary within my community in which I would be greatly 
disappointed to resign due to time commuting. 
I would appreciate if you could consider the mentioned reason and concerns 
to the above. 

Yours faithf lly, 

<:Y~ 

Mr M Saloustis. 
Mrs J Saloustis. 


